GEORGIA

THE 38TH SESSION OF THE UPR WORKING GROUP
UPR OF DENMARK

Geneva, 6 May 2021


Georgia warmly welcomes the Delegation of Denmark and thanks the head of the Delegation for the presentation of the national report.

We commend the government for all efforts aimed at promoting and protecting human rights domestically and worldwide and welcome the proactive cooperation with international monitoring mechanisms.   

Georgia values information provided by the government in relation to the measures taken by the police to combat racism.

My delegation also lauds Denmark for the exemplary measures aimed at promoting healthy environment by reducing toxic exposures through conducting advanced research and raising public awareness and participation towards relevant policies.

Having said that, Georgia recommends to Denmark:

· To further provide information on other measures, and on developing of an action plan on racism in the next periodic report. 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]To actively continue to measures aimed at to promoting and strengthening the integration of immigrants. 


We wish the delegation of Denmark a very successful UPR. 










